
From: bobdavis
To: Mike Murray
Cc: bobdavis; Barbara Ackley; larry hardham
Subject: Storm Damage
Date: 10/13/2010 09:51 AM

Dear Mike : The last storms have left the interdunal roads and many ramp approaches in a mess with
deep holes and standing water. Pole road below Ramp 55 is very bad and needs grading. Erosion of
the front beach is so severe that Pole road must be used to access Hatteras Inlet. This lack of
maintenance reflects poorly on the NPS ability to care for its resources. CHAC has their surf fishing
tournament scheduled for Nov 3 when many out of state visitors will need to use these roads for
access to the beaches. Hopefully they can leave with a good impression of NPS stewardship.  Thank
You,   BOB
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